
Public Open House Scheduled for 
December 6, 2023
The Maryland Department of Transportation State Highway 
Administration is planning for potential improvements along 
MD 404 (Shore Highway) between MD 16 (Harmony Road) and 
MD 16 (Greenwood Road) in Caroline County. You can help 
the study team identify needs for the MD 404 corridor at the 
December Public Open House.

The Planning and Environmental
Linkages Process

You are Invited to Attend the Public 
Open House.

The State Highway Administration 
will hold a public open house to 
announce the study on Wednesday, 
December 6, 2023, from 5–7 p.m. at 
Denton Elementary School (Cafeteria). 
This meeting will provide attendees an 
opportunity to view study details on maps 
and displays. State Highway Administration representatives 
will be available to listen to your feedback and answer 
study-related questions. This information will be used to 
improve and advance study development. There will be no 
formal presentation. You may arrive at any time during 
the open house hours and walk through the display area 
at your own pace. 

The Maryland Relay Service can assist teletype users at 7-1-1. Persons requiring translation assistance should send an email to: 
SHATitleVI@mdot.maryland.gov. Please indicate the desired language in the subject line. 

Request for Assistance

French: Spanish:

Chinese: Korean:

For More Information
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Haitian Creole:

Carmeletta T. Harris, Project Manager
Office of Planning and Preliminary Engineering
Phone: 410-545-8522    Toll-Free: 1-800-548-5026

Holly Pearl, Community Relations Manager
Office of Communications 
Phone: 443-202-0934    Toll-Free: 1-800-548-5026

Email: MD404PELSTUDY@mdot.maryland.gov

Maryland Department of Transportation
State Highway Administration
707 N. Calvert Street
Baltimore, MD 21202

mailto:SHATitleVI%40mdot.maryland.gov?subject=


Wes Moore, Governor    Aruna Miller, Lt. Governor     Paul J. Wiedefeld, Secretary    William Pines, P.E., Administrator

Office of Planning and Preliminary Engineering
MDOT State Highway Administration
707 North Calvert Street
Baltimore, MD 21202

For additional information about the MD 404 Planning and 
Environmental Linkages Study, please visit the Project Portal at:

https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-MD404-Denton-MD16-North-Study. 
You also may use the QR code shown below.   

ATTEND THE PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2023

5–7 p.m.
SNOW DATE: DECEMBER 14, 2023

Denton Elementary
School (Cafeteria) 

303 Sharp Rd
Denton, MD 21629

Find Us on the Web

@MDOTSHA

MDStateHighwayAdmin

@MDSHA

MarylandStateHighwayAdmin
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The public open house will be held on the snow date if Caroline County public 
school activities are cancelled or if the county snow emergency plan

is in effect on December 6.

https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-MD404-Denton-MD16-North-Study

